
Pigweed Management in Wisconsin 

“The Big, Bad, Cousin has Arrived!” 

Monday August, 14th—4:00 PM to 6:00 PM 
Woodworth Organic Farms 

15556 Cty. Rd. W 
Shullsburg, WI 53586 

Workshop Highlights 
 

¨ Identification of Palmer amaranth 
¨ Characteristics of this plant 

¨ Risk of infestation in your fields 
¨ Systems on-farm control 

¨  Strategies to limit the spread 

No cost to aƩend, please bring a lawn chair and wear appropriate aƫre to 
be outside! A $5 box meal will be provided at the compleƟon of the educa-

Ɵonal program to grab and go or stay and conƟnue the conversaƟons. 

UW-Madison Division of Extension and the UW NPM program are 
sponsoring an educational workshop focused on Palmer amaranth 
identification, prevention, and control in WI grain cropping systems. 

Dr. Rodrigo Werle, UW Cropping Systems Weed Scientist, Dan Smith, 
UW NPM Southwest Agronomist, and Josh Kamps, Regional Crops 
and Soils Educator will share strategies for controlling the spread of 

Palmer amaranth. Thank you to the Woodworth Family for the multiple 
year on-farm weed management collaboration! 

To RSVP for the event:  
 send a message to Josh Kamps 

call or text: 608-516-7183 
email: joshua.kamps@wisc.edu 


